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Shoreline City Council,

I am a resident of Shoreline and a homeowner in the Innis Arden neighborhood, and I absolutely oppose the
proposed low barrier shelter project. This project is NOT a good idea for the City of Shoreline. We moved to
Shoreline to be part of a smaller city government that works with the residents in creative and community-
centered ways to maintain and improve livability for everyone...This is not that! This project location has the
potential to be used in a more community-supportive way…even for our unhoused community. But placing a
low-barrier shelter in this location is absolutly unacceptable.   

Thank You,

Sarah Kennedy
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